


We appreciate the Board's perspective and look forward to continued positive 
interactions with you and your staff on preparing DOE's Implementation Plan. I have 
assigned Ms. Deborah Wilber, the Acting Associate Administrator, Office of Emergency 
Operations, to be the Department's responsible manager for this Recommendation. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Ms. Wilber at (202) 586-9892. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest J. Moniz 


